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Sonoma Alliance for Medical Marijuana
P.O. Box 216
Sebastopol, CA 95473

Subject: Revised Guidelines

Dear Sir or Madam:

Enclosed are the Amended Guidelines for medical marijuana.  These guidelines were adopted last Friday, May
4, 2001 by the Chief's Association of Sonoma County.

As you can readily ascertain by reviewing paragraphs 8, 9, and 10, we have essentially adopted the
recommendations of your organizations.  Each patient will be allowed to possess three pounds of processed
marijuana per year.  In order to grow that quantity we are allowing a canopy of 100 square feet, not to exceed
99 plants.

The key here is we have not made a strict plant restriction, but allowed the number of plants to be grown
according to the conditions present at each caregiver or patient site.  To that end, it is important that each
patient possess no more than 99 plants and ensure that these are of sufficient size to grow no more than 3
pounds per patient per year.

In addition, each caregiver may supply marijuana for more than one patient. However, it is important that the
caregiver have information concerning the patients in their possession.  Thank you for your cooperation in this
matter.

Sincerely,

jrn
sammmay7


